
 

 

 

PUBLIC LISTENING UPDATE:  

Sahtú Ragóɂa (Hunting Laws) and Approaches to Wildlife Harvesting 
 

Changed Report Timeline 

Notice to Sahtú leaders, Parties, and neighbours, April 6, 2020 

 

The Ɂehdzo Got’ı̨nę Gots’ę̨́  Nákedı (Sahtú Renewable Resources Board – SRRB) regrets to inform 

the Parties and the public that due to disruptions caused by the COVID-19 pandemic, the Board has 

decided to change the timeline for delivery of the Colville 2020 Public Listening Report to the 

Minister of Environment and Natural Resources by one month, to April 30, 2020.  

The Board reminds Parties in the hearing that section 13.8.24(b) of the Sahtú Dene and Métis 

Comprehensive Land Claim Agreement (SDMCLCA) provides that, unless the Minister directs 

otherwise, the SRRB’s Final Report will remain confidential for a period of 60 days, or until June 

29, 2020.  

The Board is thankful to all for your patience. We wish you all the very best during this difficult 

time. 

Contact Information 

Please don’t hesitate to contact info@srrb.nt.ca or call Deborah Simmons 867-446-1104 if you have any 

questions or comments about the timeline extension or the Public Listening reporting process. 
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